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arent Information Meeting at 8.40 a.m. Wednesday 

2nd February in School Hall:

  

Areas covered will include I

n-

fant classes morning assembly and after school dismissal, Impact on 

Rooms 11 and 12 and options being considered for Junior Scho

ol 

yard times.

 

 

School Webtexts:  

School webtexts are routinely used to commun

i-

cate key news or reminders quickly to families.  The messages are 

sent to one mobile number per family unit, nominated by you.  

If 

your family is not receiving these text messages from Mr. 

O’Sullivan or you wish to change your nominated number please let 

us know by email to pa@belgrovejbs.ie so we can sort it out for you.

 

Volunteering:

  Some of you may not be interested in joinin

g the PA 

committee but would be happy to provide occasional help at the 

school as required.  We would like to keep a list of con

tacts that we 

could call on in these circumstances.  If you’re interested just drop 

us an email with your name, son’s class and 

a contact phone number 

to pa@belgrovejbs.ie

 

Uniform Supply

 

–

 Pat O’Farrell Schoolwear:  To mark our upco

m-

ing website re

-

launch Pat O’Farrell’s Schoolwear are offering ‘free 

delivery’ on Belgrove Junior Boys School Uniforms ordered fr

om 

their on

-

line shop before the end of February.  This can be accessed 

directly on their website once you select the Belgrove J

unior Boys’ 

N.S. under ‘Listed Primary Schools.  www.patofarrellschoolwear.ie 

 

 

*guardians

 

A thuismitheoirí agus a chaomhnóirí*,

 

 

 

St. John the Baptist Junior Boys’ School 

-

 Newsletter

 

Quiz ‘11:

  Our annual fundraiser and fun night out will take place on 

Friday 11th 

March.

  Your support is sought in raising Spon

sorship money.  Perhaps you are in a 

position to give sponsorship yourself or to get it from your company or employer.  

Quiz rou

nds may be sponsored for 

€

100 and your business or company will have its 

name/logo displayed on the screen and printed on the qu

iz answer sheets.  

 

Tables cost 

€

60 should be booked now and teams may have up to six members each.  

Those able to help with spo

nsorship should contact Marguerite our Secretary or 

phone Olga O’Hanlon at 087

-

2483515.  Donations of gifts for the raffle are a

lso very 

welcome.  

 

Irish Dancing Lessons

:   From Monday 31

st

 January, Rhona Lacey will be taking all 

the boys for Irish dancing lessons.  Each clas

s will have six lessons, one each week 

for six weeks, and we hope that all the boys will have great fun getting to know the 

basic steps.  This initiative, sponsored by the Board, and organised by Mrs. Duffy

 

 and Ms. Lacey is being undertaken as part o

f our P.E. programme.  Outdoor P.E. 

 

sessions will continue on the astro pitch.  

 

Palestrina Choir:

  This choir sings at the 11 a.m. Mass in the Pro

-

Cathedral every 

Sunday morning.  There are eight (I think), B

elgrove Boys in the choir and all joined 

when they were in 1

st

 class with us.  

Aural

 tests will be carried out on Friday 4th 

Fe

b

ruary and those who do well in these will be invited to a vocal audition.  

 

Parent Teacher Meetings:

  The annual formal parent

-

t

eacher meetings will take 

place, for the most part, on 9

th

 and 10

th

 February.  Please check schoolbags for letters.

 

Mrs. O’Keeff

e 

has organised for Eric Dempsey, Heritage Specialist to visit the 

school on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th February.  There will 

be a presentation for 

1st and 2nd classes and a field trip to Bull Island for 2nd class.
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Las/múch an solas más é do thoil é.  

Turn on/off the light please.

 

Cé leis é seo?

 

         

 

          

 

          

Who own

s this?

 

Is liomsa é.

 

  

 

          

 

          

 

          

It is mine.

 

Ní liomsa é.

 

 

          

 

          

 

          

It is not mine.

 

 

Tá sé in am lóin.

 

    

 

          

 

 

         

It is lunch time.

 

Tá sé in am dul amac

h.

 

   

 

          

It is time to go out.

 

Tá sé in am dul abhaile.

 

  

 

          

It is time to go home.

 

Tá sé in am corpoideachais.

 

      

It is P.E. time.

 

 

Tá an t

-

Earrach linn.

 

       

 

          

Spring is here.

 

 

“Educate Me” 

–

“Mini Beasts” 

is the title of this year’s offering 

from the Australian based travelling educational show.  “Educat

e 

Me”

 

has been visiting Belgrove Junior School annually for many 

years now and has never failed to entertain, amuse, arouse curi

osity 

and educate us.  The visit will take place on 

March 7

th

.

 

C

órfhéile na Scoileanna:

  Now in its 55

th

 year, this non

-

competitive music festival for children will be held in the National 

Basketball Arena in Tallaght from 7

th

 

–

 11

th

 March.  We will be re

p-

resented by our First and Second Classes.  The Firsts are preparing 

a recorder band while the Seconds will present a CeolDráma. 

 More 

on this in due course.  

 

Litter

: 

Please remind your son to place litter in bins provided in 

the yard.

 

 

Nath cainte tráthúi

l! (topical)

 

 

Ina dhiaidh a chéile a tógadh na caisleáin.

 

(Rome wasn’t built in a day.)

 

Staff Meeting:   Friday 4th February. Early dismissals

. 

 

Junior and Senior Infants at 1 p.m.

 

First and Second Classes at 1.15 p.

m.

 

 

Mr. Harvey’s class will be swimming from 12

—

1 p.m.  

Parents 

might like to collect their boys directly from the C.R.C. pool a

t 1 

p.m. approx.  Boys not collected from the pool area will walk 

back to school with Mr. Harvey 

 

St. John the Baptist Junior Boys’ School

 

Seafield Road West

 

Clontarf

 

Dublin 3

 

 

Telephone:  8336539

 

Fax:             8533045

 

Emai

l:         Principal :   principal@belgrovejbs.ie

 

                    School:       belgrovejbs@eircom.net

 

Website:     www.belg

rovejbs.ie

 

Upcoming Events

:

 

    

 

        

 

         

 

         

 

        

 

         

 

        

 

        

 

         

   

Príomhoide Tánaisteach: Áine Duffy

 

 

Parent Teacher Meeting

:  9th and 10th February.  

 

 

Mid

-

Term Break

:  

Monday 21st to Friday 25th February inclusive.

 

 

Christmas S

hows

:  Some DVD’s still available from the Secretary’s 

 

office 

€

10.

 

                             

Príomhoide:       John O’Sullivan  

 








